
 

15th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are most likely aware, Children in Need is on Friday 19th November 2021. 
As a school, we would like to show our support for this worthwhile charity and are 
therefore asking children to wear one item of ‘spotty’ clothing, along with their 
school uniform, should they wish to do so. This could be for example, a pair of 
spotty socks or a spotty t-shirt or Pudsey ears etc.   
 
We will be collecting cash donations in classrooms.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

Mrs S Bains and Miss P Sutton 
Joint Acting Headteachers 
 
 
 
 


